
 
 
 
 
 

 
     

This letter is to attest that ORCID, Inc. has been assessed by TRUSTe 

against the standards for the International Privacy Verification, and has 

satisfied the International Privacy Verification Program Assessment 

Criteria.​

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Valid until 06/30/2026 

 

For real-time company certification status, please check:  

trustarc.com/consumer-resources/trusted-directory/ 
 


